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2nd May 2024.

Dear Parent / Carer

Re: St Leonard’s Catholic Primary School Reception Class 2024.

Thank you for confirming your child’s place at St Leonard’s Catholic Primary for September 2024, we look forward to welcoming you and your family to our school.  

If you choose to accept your place, I would like to invite you and your child to join us at the below transition events: 

Tuesday June 11th

4.30-5.00pm

New to Reception Meeting
Parents information session
Tuesday June 25th 

2.00-3.30pm 

Stay and Play Session

Parents and Children 

Tuesday July 9th

2.30-3.15pm

Stay and Play


Children Only

Please can I ask that you complete and return the below form and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office via email at Sle_office@stleonardsprimary.org.uk or by calling 0191 521 0300. 
Yours sincerely,


Dionne Dunn 

Headteacher

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Parent / Carer Name:

Child Name:
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Tuesday June 11th 2024

I will be attending 


I will not be attending     


Tuesday June 25th 2024

We will be attending
 

We will not be attending


Tuesday July 9th 2024

My child will be attending

My child will not be attending 

Please return to 
Mrs N Hazard

St Leonard’s Catholic Primary School

Tunstall Village Road

Sunderland

SR3 2BB 
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